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19 November 2021 

 Dear Parents, 

This week our theme of Peace embraced Anti Bullying Week. The week is organised by the Anti Bullying 
Alliance and the theme is ‘One Kind Word.’ In our school assembly at the beginning of the week we explored 
the definition of bullying. The Anti Bullying Alliance’s definition is:  
 
Bullying is the repetitive, intentional hurting of one person or group by another person or group, where the 

relationship involves an imbalance of power. It can happen face to face or online. 
 

The children were reminded that we have the gift of choice. We can choose to be kind through our words 
and actions. The children had lots of ideas! 
 
As a school we are committed to providing a safe and calm environment for our children. Bullying is 
unacceptable and will not be tolerated. If you have any concerns please remind your children how they can 
get help at school and come and talk to a member of school staff if you are concerned. 
 
There are some excellent websites with further support for those who would like to find out more. See below: 
 
https://www.kidscape.org.uk/ 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/bullying-and-cyberbullying/  
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-information/advice-and-support/advice-parents  
 
Yesterday I sent out the school survey. It is important to the school to continue to improve. Please take the 
time to complete the short google form to help us. Please let the office know if you would prefer a hard copy. 
There is an opportunity within the form to tell us any positive or negative views that are not covered within 
the question set, or to expand and give us more details about the views expressed. Please can I remind you 
that if you are expressing views that are of real concern to you about your child’s school life please also 
address it with a member of school staff. The deadline for survey completion is 26 November at 5pm. 
 
Sadly, our First Aid sessions have had to be postponed due to the trainer being unwell. We have rescheduled 
the sessions and the children will receive the first aid workshops in January. 
 
Many thanks to the team running the TSSSA Cake Stall today and to those donating. We are continuing to 
raise funds to support the refurbishment of our Reception outdoor area. Thanks to the continued support 
from TSSSA and the governors commitment to this project we are hoping to make a start very early in the 
new year. 
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Kind regards, 
 

 

 

19 November 2021 TSSSA Cake Sale 3.15pm 

25 November 2021 Windsor Post Office Trip – Reception 9.15am 

29 November 2021 Windsor Castle Trip – Year 1 9.00am 

02 December 2021 Christingle Service – Year 3 & 4 9.00am 

02 December 2021 Christingle Service – Reception, Year 1 & 2 9.45am 

08 December 2021 Nativity – Reception, Year 1 & 2 1.30pm & 6.00pm 

09 December 2021 Christmas Service – Year 3 & 4 2.30pm 

17 December 2021 End of Term 3.15pm 

04 January 2022 In Service Training Day  

05 January 2022 Pupil Term Starts  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


